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find key terms and definitions. NEW! Approximately 5,000 new and revised
definitions reflect the latest developments in health care, drugs, and nursing
terminology. NEW! Updated illustrations visually clarify key definitions that
reflect current health care practice and equipment.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2018 E-Book Fred F. Ferri 2017-05-25 Ferri’s Clinical
Advisor 2018 is the most efficient, intuitive, and thorough resource of its kind,
trusted by physicians to provide current diagnosis and treatment recommendations
for hundreds of common medical conditions. The renowned "5 books in 1" format
organizes vast amounts of data in a user-friendly, accessible manner, allowing
quick retrieval of essential information. You’ll find guidance on diseases and
disorders, differential diagnoses, and laboratory tests– updated annually by
experts in key clinical fields. Medical algorithms and clinical practice
guidelines round out the core content. Updated content by experts in key clinical
fields helps you keep pace with the speed of modern medicine. Popular "5 books in
1" format includes cross-references, outlines, bullets, tables, boxes, and
algorithms to help expedite search. Features 30 all-new topics, including Zika
virus, hepatitis E, asthma-COPD overlap syndrome, drug-induced parenchymal lung
disease, binge eating disorder, hereditary breast and ovarian cancer syndrome,
transient global amnesia, and more. Updates 900 topics with the latest
developments in medicine over the past year. Contains significantly expanded
coverage throughout, including nearly 200 new illustrations, more than 100 new
tables and boxes, 50 new differential diagnoses, and 30 new algorithms.
Dental Management of the Medically Compromised Patient - E-Book James W. Little
2017-08-08 Learn how to provide dental care to any patient, regardless of existing
medical conditions. Little and Falace’s Dental Management of the Medically
Compromised Patient, 9th Edition, has been thoroughly revised to give you the
information you need to assess common problems, and make safe and healthy dental
management decisions. The new addition includes expanded coverage of women’s
health issues and introduces a process for developing a medical-risk source. Also,
each chapter features vivid illustrations and well-organized tables to give you
in-depth details and overall summaries to help you get to the root of your future
patients’ needs. Logical organization of conditions makes it easy for you to
understand and follow the material as you prepare to treat patients. Standardized
assessment process helps you to ascertain the severity and stability of common
medical disorders. Dental management summary table summarizes important factors
for consideration in the dental management of medically compromised patients. Over
400 color images provide a visual guide and highlight key information. Dental
management box in each chapter allows you to locate key information for evaluating
a medically compromised patient. NEW! Thoroughly revised content provides you with
the most current, evidence-based information you need to make dental management
decisions. NEW! Evidence-based process for creating a medical-risk score enables
you to determine whether the benefit of treatment outweighs the risk of a
complication. NEW! Expanded coverage of women’s health issues addresses issues
specific to women that can impact dental management.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2013,5 Books in 1, Expert Consult - Online and Print,1
Fred F. Ferri 2012-01-01 With the 2013 edition of Ferri's Clinical Advisor, you
can access current diagnostic and therapeutic information on more than 700 common
medical conditions faster and more effectively than ever before. Dr. Ferri's
popular "5 books in 1" format provides quick guidance on vitamin-D deficiency,
statin-induced muscle syndrome, postural tachycardia syndrome (POTS), and much
more. With Expert Consult online access, you can search the complete contents,
review 40 online-only topics, and download patient teaching guides. Rapidly find
the answers you need with separate sections on diseases and disorders,
differential diagnosis, clinical algorithms, laboratory results, and clinical
preventive services, plus an at-a-glance format that uses cross-references,
outlines, bullets, tables, boxes, and algorithms to expedite reference. Review
normal values and interpret results for more than 200 lab tests. Get the insurance
billing codes you require , including ICD-9-CM codes, to expedite insurance
reimbursements. Improve your practice's efficiency with cost-effective referral
and consultation guidelines. Access an abundance of online-only material at
www.expertconsult.com, including EMBs, Suggested Reading, and Patient Teaching
Guides, as well as additional algorithms to accompany those in the print version.
Identify and treat a broader range of disorders with 25 new topics in the Diseases
& Disorders section, including vitamin-D deficiency, oral cancer, hypovitaminosis,
sarcoma, hyperemesis in pregnancy, androgen deficiency in the elderly male,
statin-induced muscle syndrome, and more. Improve your interpretation of
presenting symptoms with 41 new topics and 7 new references in the Differential
Diagnosis section. Access current diagnostic and therapeutic information on more
than 700 common medical conditions.
Ferri's Fast Facts in Dermatology Fred F. Ferri 2010-01 Written by renowned author
Fred F. Ferri, MD, FACP, and featuring high-quality images from Drs. Studdiford
and Tully - faculty members at Jefferson Medical College, Ferri's Fast Facts in
Dermatology presents "need-to-know" information on nearly 200 dermatologic
disorders. Each topic includes color images displaying the disease, and the
accompanying bulleted text provides an at-a-glance view. This useful, clinical
resource helps you hone your developing diagnostic skills and sharpen your
clinical acumen. Its concise, user-friendly format lets you get to the information
you need fast, and its convenient size makes reference a snap. Covers nearly 200
disorders that help you better diagnose and recognize the most common dermatologic
diseases. Includes high-quality full-color images that provide optimal visual
guidance for diagnoses. Presents a consistent organization for each disorder that
includes Definitions, Etiology, Clinical Manifestations, Physical Examination,
Diagnostic Tests, Differential Diagnosis, Treatment, and Clinical Pearls. Uses
bulleted text that makes reference easy. Comes in a convenient 4" x 6" format for
on-the-go reference. Makes the perfect study or review tool for exams for students
or a focused point-of-care reference for residents and practitioners of all
levels.
Medical-Surgical Nursing - E-Book Susan C. deWit 2014-04-14 The clear, concise,
and cutting-edge medical-surgical nursing content in Medical-Surgical Nursing:
Concepts & Practice, 2nd Edition provides the solid foundation you need to pass
the NCLEX Examination and succeed as a new nurse. It builds on the fundamentals of
nursing and covers roles, settings, health care trends, all body systems and their
disorders, emergency and disaster management, and mental health nursing. Written
by noted authors Susan deWit and Candice Kumagai, Medical-Surgical Nursing
reflects current national LPN/LVN standards with its emphasis on safety as well as
complementary and alternative therapies.
Medical-Surgical Nursing - E-Book Sharon L. Lewis 2015-07-13 Written by a
dedicated team of expert authors led by Sharon Lewis, Medical-Surgical Nursing,

Medical-Surgical Nursing Susan C. deWit 2013-05-28 Take your understanding to a
whole new level with Pageburst digital books on VitalSource! Easy-to-use,
interactive features let you make highlights, share notes, run instant topic
searches, and so much more. Best of all, with Pageburst, you get flexible online,
offline, and mobile access to all your digital books. The clear, concise, and
cutting-edge medical-surgical nursing content in Medical-Surgical Nursing:
Concepts & Practice, 2nd Edition provides the solid foundation you need to pass
the NCLEX Examination and succeed as a new nurse. It builds on the fundamentals of
nursing and covers roles, settings, health care trends, all body systems and their
disorders, emergency and disaster management, and mental health nursing. Written
by noted authors Susan deWit and Candice Kumagai, Medical-Surgical Nursing
reflects current national LPN/LVN standards with its emphasis on safety as well as
complementary and alternative therapies. UNIQUE! LPN Threads share learning
features with Elsevier's other LPN textbooks, providing a consistency across the
Elsevier LPN curriculum. Key Terms include phonetic pronunciations and text page
references. Key Points are located at the end of chapters and summarize chapter
highlights. Overview of Anatomy and Physiology at the beginning of each body
system chapter provides basic information for understanding the body system and
its disorders. Nursing Process provides a consistent framework for disorders
chapters. Evidence-Based Practice is highlighted with special icons indicating
current research. Assignment Considerations boxes address situations in which the
charge nurse delegates to the LPN/LVN or the LPN/LVN assigns tasks to unlicensed
assistive personnel. Focused Assessment boxes include information on history
taking and psychosocial assessment, physical assessment, and guidance on how to
collect data/information for specific disorders. Elder Care Points boxes address
the unique medical-surgical care issues that affect older adults. Legal and
Ethical Considerations boxes focus on specific disorder-related issues. Safety
Alert boxes highlight specific dangers to patients related to medications and
clinical care. Clinical Cues provide guidance and advice related to the
application of nursing care. Think Critically About boxes encourage you to
synthesize information and apply concepts beyond the scope of the chapter. Concept
Maps in the disorders chapters help you visualize difficult material and
illustrate how a disorder's multiple symptoms, treatments, and side effects relate
to each other. Health Promotion boxes address wellness and disease prevention,
including diet, infection control, and more. Complementary and Alternative
Therapies boxes offer information on how nontraditional treatments for medicalsurgical conditions may be used to complement traditional treatment. Cultural
Considerations promote understanding and sensitivity to various ethnic groups.
Nutrition Considerations address the need for holistic care and reflect the
increased focus on nutrition in the NCLEX Examination. Patient Teaching boxes
provide step-by-step instructions and guidelines for post-hospital care. Home Care
Considerations boxes focus on post-discharge adaptations of medical-surgical
nursing care to the home environment. Mental Health Nursing unit includes
information on disorders of anxiety and mood, eating disorders, cognitive
disorders, thought and personality disorders, and substance abuse. Disaster
Management content includes material focusing on preparation and mitigation to
avoid losses and reduce the risk of injury associated with both natural and
bioterrorist disasters. Nursing Care Plans with Critical Thinking Questions show
how a care plan is developed and how to evaluate care of a patient. Review
questions for the NCLEX-PN Examination at the end of each chapter include
alternate-item format questions and help prepare you for class tests and the NCLEX
exam. Critical Thinking Activities at the end of chapters include clinical
situations and relevant questions, allowing you to hone your critical thinking
skills. UNIQUE! Best Practices are highlighted to show the latest evidence-based
research related to interventions. Online resources listed at the end of each
chapter promote comprehensive patient care based on current national standards and
evidence-based practices. UNIQUE! Icons in page margins point to related
animations, video clips, additional content, and related resources on the Evolve
site.
Seidel's Guide to Physical Examination - E-Book Jane W. Ball 2022-03-18 Learn how
to conduct a patient-centered health history and physical examination! Seidel's
Guide to Physical Examination: An Interprofessional Approach, 10th Edition takes a
uniquely interprofessional collaborative approach to health assessment, with a
strong emphasis on lifespan considerations and differential diagnosis of
unexpected findings. Each core chapter is organized into four sections — Anatomy
and Physiology, Review of Related History, Examination and Findings, and
Abnormalities — with lifespan content integrated into each area. Written by a team
of nurse practitioners and physicians, this one-of-a-kind textbook uses evidencebased guidelines to help you master hands-on exam techniques as well as
communication skills that build rapport and trust with the patient. UNIQUE!
Interprofessional collaborative approach is written by two advanced practice
nurses and three physicians, providing balanced expertise in both pediatric and
adult-geriatric health. UNIQUE! Integrated lifespan content provides separate
sections in each chapter for Infants and Children, Adolescents, Pregnant Patients,
and Older Adults. UNIQUE! Compassionate, patient-centered approach emphasizes
developing good communication skills, use of effective hands-on examination
techniques, and reliance on clinical reasoning and clinical decision-making
skills. UNIQUE! Strong emphasis on social inclusiveness and patient-centeredness
incorporates LGBTQ+ patients and providers, with special emphasis on cultural
competency, history taking, and special considerations for examination of the
breasts, female and male genitalia, reproductive health, thyroid, and the
anus/rectum/prostate. UNIQUE! Cross-references to Dains’ Advanced Health
Assessment & Clinical Diagnosis in Primary Care help you take the next step in
clinical reasoning and also develop diagnostic reasoning skills. Differential
Diagnosis tables are provided throughout the text. Clinical Pearls offer insights
and practical, real-world expertise. Evolve website includes assessment video
clips, animations, review questions, performance checklists, and more.
Mosby's Medical Dictionary - E-Book Mosby 2016-04-29 Make sense of the complex
world of health care with Mosby’s Medical Dictionary, 10th Edition! This one-stop
reference includes detailed entries that help you communicate more effectively
with colleagues in various disciplines. With over 56,000 definitions, 2,450
photographs and line drawings, and supporting reference appendixes and atlases, it
is an indispensable reference for students and professionals alike. Over 56,000
entries offer detailed definitions, as well as the latest information on
pathophysiology, treatment and interventions, and nursing care. More than 2,450
color photographs and line drawings demonstrate and explain complex conditions and
abstract concepts. Strict, common-sense alphabetical organization makes it easy to
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8th Edition offers up-to-date coverage of the latest trends, hot topics, and
clinical developments in the field, to help you provide exceptional care in
today's fast-paced health care environment. Completely revised and updated content
explores patient care in various clinical settings and focuses on key topics such
as prioritization, clinical decision-making, patient safety, and NCLEX® exam
preparation. A variety of helpful boxes and tables make it easy to find essential
information and the accessible writing style makes even complex concepts easy to
grasp! Best of all — a complete collection of interactive learning and study tools
help you learn more effectively and offer valuable, real-world preparation for
clinical practice.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2022 Fred F. Ferri 2021-06-09 Access immediate answers on
the medical conditions you’re likely to see with this unique, bestselling
resource! Ferri’s Clinical Advisor 2022 uses the popular "5 books in 1" format to
deliver vast amounts of information in a clinically relevant, user-friendly
manner. This practical reference is updated annually to provide easy access to
answers on over 1,000 common medical conditions, including diseases and disorders,
differential diagnoses, clinical algorithms, laboratory tests, and clinical
practice guidelines—all carefully reviewed by experts in key clinical fields.
Extensive algorithms, along with hundreds of clear photographs, illustrations,
diagrams, and tables, ensure that you stay current with today's medical practice.
Contains significant updates throughout, covering all aspects of current diagnosis
and treatment. Features 30 all-new topics including Covid-19 disease, anal cancer,
electronic cigarette or vaping–associated lung injury (EVALI), gaming disorder,
early pregnancy loss, smoke inhalation injury, and subjective cognitive decline,
among others. Includes useful appendices covering common herbs in integrated
medicine and herbal activities against pain and chronic diseases; care of the
transgender patient, palliative care; preoperative evaluation, and more. Offers
online access to Patient Teaching Guides in both English and Spanish.
Priorities in Critical Care Nursing Linda D. Urden 2015-02-25 Ensure you are up to
date on all the common and urgent issues in the critical care unit with Priorities
in Critical Care Nursing, 7th Edition! With its succinct coverage of all core
critical care nursing topics, this evidence-based text is the perfect resource for
both practicing nurses and nursing students alike. Using the latest, most
authoritative research, this book will help you identify priorities to accurately
and effectively manage patient care. Content spans the areas of medication,
patient safety, patient education, nursing diagnosis, and collaborative management
and much more to equip you for success in all aspects of critical care nursing.
This new edition also features new case studies, new QSEN-focused call-out boxes
throughout the text, a complete digital glossary, and revised chapter summaries.
Evidence-based approach offers the most accurate and timely patient care
recommendations based on the latest and most authoritative research, metaanalyses, and systematic reviews available. UNIQUE! Nursing Diagnosis Priorities
boxes list the most urgent potential nursing diagnoses, with a page reference to
the corresponding Nursing Management Plan. Nursing Management Plans provide a
complete care plan for every Priority Diagnosis that includes the diagnosis,
definition, defining characteristics, outcome criteria, nursing interventions, and
rationales. Case studies with critical thinking questions test your understanding
of key concepts and their practical applications. Concept maps help students
understand common critical health conditions, including acute coronary syndrome,
acute renal failure, ischemic stroke, and shock. Collaborative Management boxes
guide you through the management of a wide variety of disorders. Patient Education
boxes list the concepts that must be taught to the patient and the family before
discharge from the ICU. Priority Medication boxes offer a foundation in the
pharmacology used most in critical care. NEW! QSEN Evidence-Based Practice boxes
use the PICOT framework to cover a timely topic and the research that underlies
current patient care. NEW! TEACH for Nurses manual includes unique case studies,
outlines, instructor resources, student resources, answer keys, and more. NEW!
PowerPoint slides with unfolding case studies have been updated to include
interactive questions and sample handoff information in the ISBARR format for
appropriate chapters. NEW! Cultural Competency boxes provide information on basic
cultural topics, including what cues to watch for and how to better provide
culturally competent care. NEW! QSEN Teamwork and Collaboration boxes offer
concise guidelines for effective handoffs, assessments, and communications between
nurses and other hospital staff. NEW! QSEN Patient Safety Alert boxes highlight
important guidelines and tips to ensure patient safety. NEW! QSEN Internet
Resources boxes identify key organizations and websites for both general critical
care practice and for each specific body system. NEW! Key points at the end of
each chapter offer a quick study tool for students. NEW! More-detailed objectives
now include every disorder covered in the chapter. NEW! Digital glossary on the
Evolve companion site help to increase students' critical care nursing vocabulary.
Lewis's Medical-Surgical Nursing Diane Brown 2017-03-25 Perfect for: •
Undergraduate Nursing Students • Postgraduate Specialist Nursing Pathways
(Advanced Medical Surgical Nursing) • TAFE Bachelor of Nursing Program Lewis’s
Medical–Surgical Nursing: Assessment and Management of Clinical Problems, 4th
Edition is the most comprehensive go-to reference for essential information about
all aspects of professional nursing care of patients. Using the nursing process as
a framework for practice, the fourth edition has been extensively revised to
reflect the rapid changing nature of nursing practice and the increasing focus on
key nursing care priorities. Building on the strengths of the third Australian and
New Zealand edition and incorporating relevant global nursing research and
practice from the prominent US title Medical–Surgical Nursing, 9Th Edition,
Lewis’s Medical–Surgical Nursing, 4th Edition is an essential resource for
students seeking to understand the role of the professional nurse in the
contemporary health environment. 49 expert contributors from Australia and New
Zealand Current research data and Australian and New Zealand statistics Focus on
evidence-based practice Review questions and clinical reasoning exercises Evolve
Resources for instructor and student, including quick quiz’s, test banks, review
questions, image gallery and videos. • Chapter on current national patient safety
and clinical reasoning • Over 80 new and revised case studies • Chapter on rural
and remote area nursing • Fully revised chapter on chronic illness and complex
care • Chapter on patient safety and clinical reasoning • Greater emphasis on
contemporary health issues, such as obesity and emergency and disaster nursing •
Australia and New Zealand sociocultural focus
Sedation - E-Book Stanley F. Malamed 2017-05-03 Learn how to safely sedate your
dental patients and help control their anxiety with Sedation: A Guide to Patient
Management, 6th Edition. Written by sedation expert Stanley Malamed, DDS, this
concise guide combines essential theory with "how-to" technical instruction to
help you master basic techniques in dental sedation and anxiety control. This new
sixth edition also incorporates the latest guidelines from the ADA and the
American Society of Anesthesiologists, along with vivid images of the most current
equipment and procedures used in dental practice today. There is also detailed
discussion on how to modify typical treatment protocol to successfully treat
different patient populations — including pediatric, geriatric, physically
compromised, and medically compromised patients. In all, this is a must-have guide
for keeping up to date on the latest techniques in dental sedation and anxiety.
The latest practice guidelines established by the ADA and the American Society of
Anesthesiologists for sedation by non-anesthesiologists are included throughout
the text. Comprehensive coverage combines all aspects of sedation with essential
theory and instruction to cover all the information needed to provide safe and
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effective dental care. Expert authorship from Stanley Malamed, DDS, provides
readers with experienced guidance across all areas of sedation dentistry and local
anesthesia. Summary tables and boxes support visual learners and serve as useful
review and study tools. Coverage of all potential patient groups details how to
manage the pain and anxiety of pediatric, geriatric, physically compromised, and
medically compromised patients in addition to the subtle changes that may be
needed in normal treatment protocol. NEW! Extensive content revisions incorporate
the most up-to-date information on the advances in sedation dentistry including
the latest research, clinical experience, and literature. NEW! Updated photos and
art reflect the latest equipment and procedures used in dental practice today.
Acute Care Handbook for Physical Therapists Jaime C Paz 2013-09-27 Review of body
system basics and disease processes in each chapter provides concise information
to help you better manage patients in a hospital setting.Familiarizes you with the
acute care environment by explaining medical terminology, hospital protocol, and
surgical workupsIncludes updated information on medications, laboratory and
diagnostic tests, and surgical and invasive procedures pertinent to physical
therapy practiceClinical tips throughout the text show you how to maximize safety,
quality, and efficiency of care. Over 350 illustrations, tables, and boxed text
highlight essential concepts and procedures for quick reference. Uses terminology
consistent with the Guide to Physical Therapist Practice, Second EditionFocuses on
evidence-based practice to help you determine the best interventions including
recent literature regarding rehabilitation in the critical care setting. NEW!
Pertinent practice patterns from the Guide to Physical Therapist Practice, Second
Edition are included in each chapter. NEW! Additional illustrations to improve
comprehension of the materialNEW! More pharmacologic implications for physical
therapists, specifically concerning side effects and use of combination drugs.
NEW! Additional decision-making algorithms facilitate critical thinking in the
clinical setting. NEW! Updated surgical and invasive procedures include minimally
invasive orthopedic surgery, bariatric procedures, and complete insight into
circulatory assist devices. NEW! Expanded neurological chapter including
vestibular dysfunction tests and measures, a discussion of dementia, and the
latest in stroke evaluation and management. NEW! Revised appendices discuss the
latest concepts in documentation standards, palliative care, and patient safety.
NEW! Slimmer, larger format allows the book to lie open for easier reading. NEW!
Improved design highlighting clinical tips and other key features lets you locate
important information quickly in a busy clinical setting.
Nutrition for Health and Healthcare Linda Kelly DeBruyne 2013-06-07 Current,
practical information in a real-world context for future nurses and health care
professionals. Designed for the clinical nutrition and/or diet therapy nutrition
course, NUTRITION FOR HEALTH AND HEALTH CARE is a trusted text that demonstrates
the important role of nutrition to future nurses and health care professionals in
their future careers. The text begins by covering basic nutrition concepts and
proceeds with clinical topics organized by organ systems, linking nutrition to
different disease states, such as diabetes, renal disease, and liver disorders.
Each chapter includes practical information, current research, and clinical
practice guidelines for addressing nutrition concerns and incorporating nutrition
into care plans. Valuable supplements accompany this text to help instructors
prepare for class and to help students succeed in their course. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
The Junior Doctor Survival Guide - EPub3 Paul Watson 2017-03-23 Be punctual, hardworking and honest, but most importantly – be excellent. Written by residents, for
interns and residents, the Junior Doctor Survival Guide is a thorough, focused
summary of everything you need to know to get through your internship and
residency (relatively) intact. It provides advice on seeking help from your senior
clinicians, ensuring ethical practice and decision making, conducting an efficient
ward round and carrying out emergency assessments and includes a concise overview
of the salient features of specialist medical and surgical care in both in- and
outpatient settings. Covering both clinical and professional contexts, this guide
will support you to build your confidence in applying the principles you learned
in medical school to the real world. Scenario boxes – how difficult conversations
should be approached Common medications – quick reference tables of common
medications and dosages Clinical abbreviations and acronyms – a comprehensive list
of common abbreviations and acronyms used throughout clinical settings. Full eBook
on ExpertConsult
Primary Care of Women Hackley 2016-08 Primary Care of Women, Second Edition is an
essential and easy-to use resource for healthcare providers who offer primary care
to women. Ideal for new and experienced clinicians, it focuses on the need to
address women’s health holistically. Each chapter begins by discussing common
symptoms and how to evaluate them before moving on to diagnosis and management of
the most common conditions seen in women. Topics include prevention, screening,
management of common health problems, and the presentation and management of
common health issues in pregnancy. Completely updated and revised, the Second
Edition includes new chapters on sleep disorders, dental health, and complementary
and alternative medicine. Also included is an increased focus on topics such as
mental health and violence.
Pediatric Primary Care - E-Book Catherine E. Burns 2012-03-01 Covering the full
spectrum of health conditions seen in the primary care of children, Pediatric
Primary Care, 5th Edition emphasizes both prevention and management from the
unique perspective of the Nurse Practitioner. Written by an expert
editor/contributor team, it provides in-depth, evidence-based guidance for
assessing and managing health problems in children from infancy through
adolescence. Other key topics include developmental theory, the health status of
children today, issues of daily living, and cultural considerations. Four-part
organization includes an introductory unit, plus units on child development, the
health management of children, and diseases and disorders common to childhood.
UNIQUE! Functional health patterns framework in Unit Three provides a lens for
discussing health promotion through the various components of healthy living.
UNIQUE! ICD framework in Unit Four addresses the classification used to code
diseases in both hospital and outpatient settings. UNIQUE! Practice management
chapter provides need-to-know information on managing a private healthcare
practice, including issues of productivity, compliance with applicable laws,
quality-of-care indicators, and successful business practices. UNIQUE!
Environmental health chapter offers evidence-based content on the effects of
environmental toxicants, such as tobacco smoke, heavy metals, and air pollutants.
An 8-page color insert presents over 40 photos that visually demonstrate key
assessment findings for ear, skin, and other conditions. NEW! Pediatric Pain
Management chapter addresses the increased recognition of pain as the "fifth vital
sign" with expanded coverage of acute and chronic pain management in children.
Extensively revised and updated genetics chapter presents a new paradigm for
addressing genetic considerations in clinical practice, including an introduction
to epigenetics. Increased emphasis on health disparities explores the growing
health disparities among children in the U.S and worldwide and provides strategies
to help patients and parents gain accessibility to health care resources. NEW!
Content on implementing a "medical home" explores the trend toward family-centered
coordinated health care and fosters appropriate treatment for children with
chronic disease. NEW! Updated coverage takes a more global approach, exploring the
health status of children outside the U.S. Expanded imaging content offers
valuable guidance on using various imaging modalities, including how to prepare
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the child for diagnostics.
The Vulva Miranda A. Farage 2017-03-27 A unique compilation of expertise on
anatomy, physiology, clinical issues, and current research, this textbook analyzes
the range of presentation with age, ethnicity, symptoms, disorders, diagnoses, and
toxicity. The second edition of this essential resource for anyone taking care of
female patients has been doubled in scope to include additional chapters. All
physicians, whether dermatologists or gynaecologists, as well as those researching
the scientific evidence and symptoms, will benefit from the experience of the
expert contributors and editors gathered here.
Primary Care - E-Book Terry Mahan Buttaro 2012-03-01 Written by and for Nurse
Practitioners from a unique collaborative perspective, Primary Care: A
Collaborative Practice, 4th Edition, prepares you to provide care for all of the
major disorders of adults seen in the outpatient setting. Evidence-based content
reflects the latest guidelines for primary care of hundreds of conditions,
including hypertension, diabetes, and sexually transmitted infections. Now in full
color, the 4th Edition includes chapters on emerging topics such as genetics,
obesity, lifestyle management, and emergency preparedness. Combining a special
blend of academic and clinical expertise, the author team provides a practical
text/reference that promotes a truly collaborative primary care practice.
Comprehensive, evidence-based content incorporates the latest standardized
guidelines for primary care in today's fast-paced, collaborative environment.
Unique! A collaborative perspective, reflecting the key roles of NPs, MDs, PAs,
PharmDs, and others, promotes seamless continuity of care. A consistent format
from chapter to chapters facilitates learning and clinical reference value.
Diagnostics and Differential Diagnosis boxes provide a quick reference for
diagnosing disorders and helping to develop effective management plans. Physician
Consultation icons highlight situations or conditions in which consultation is
either recommended or necessary. Emergency Referral icons identify signs and
symptoms that indicate the need for immediate referral to an emergency facility.
Co-management with Specialists discussions help you provide truly collaborative
care in the outpatient setting. Complementary and alternative therapies are
addressed where supported by solid research evidence.
Pediatric Nursing - E-Book Debra L. Price 2014-04-11 Covering evidence-based
pediatric nursing care from infancy through adolescence, Pediatric Nursing: An
Introductory Text, 11th Edition provides a clear, easy-to-read guide to pediatric
nursing for LPN/LVN students. Content in this edition is reorganized for a "best
of both worlds" approach to pediatric nursing, with early chapters devoted to
normal growth and development by age group followed by chapters covering the most
common childhood disorders grouped by body system. Updated coverage reflects the
latest issues in pediatric nursing care, including childhood obesity and teenage
pregnancy. Clinical Snapshots and Nursing Care Plans with critical thinking
questions show how to apply the nursing process in real patient care scenarios.
Written by noted pediatric nursing educators Debra L. Price and Julie F. Gwin,
this market-leading textbook provides the essential knowledge you need to succeed
in LPN/LVN practice. Reading Level: 9.6 Nursing Care Plans with critical thinking
questions reinforce problem-solving skills as the nursing process is applied to
pediatric nursing, with NEW critical thinking answer guidelines provided on the
companion Evolve website Evolve to help you understand how a care plan is
developed and how to evaluate care of a patient. UNIQUE! Free, built-in Study
Guide includes scenario-based clinical activities and practice questions for each
chapter. Complete, concise coverage of evidence-based pediatric nursing care
includes cultural and spiritual influences, complementary and alternative
therapies for pain management, and pediatric psychophysiologic responses to
bioterrorism and threats of bioterrorism. UNIQUE! Clinical Snapshots describe
patient scenarios and include photographs of pediatric assessment and specific
disorders, helping you apply critical thinking skills to clinical situations. Did
You Know boxes list assessment data to help you recognize possible pediatric
disorders. Nursing Brief boxes stress key points and help in prioritizing
information. Communication boxes offer tips and techniques for successful nursepatient-family communication. Health Promotion boxes and content highlight familycentered care, wellness, and illness prevention. Home Care Considerations boxes
address home care issues for children with chronic illnesses and congenital
disorders as well as community-based care issues including immunization,
nutrition, and overall health promotion. UNIQUE! LPN Threads make learning easier,
featuring an student-friendly reading level, key terms with phonetic
pronunciations and text page references, chapter objectives, special features
boxes, and full-color art, photographs, and design.
Acute Care Handbook for Physical Therapists E-Book Jaime C. Paz 2019-10-12 Get all
the essential information you need to effectively treat and manage patients in a
complex acute care setting with Acute Care Handbook for Physical Therapists, 5th
Edition. This easy-to-follow guide is the perfect resource to help any
rehabilitation professional better understand and interpret hospital protocol,
safety, medical-surgical "lingo," and the many aspects of patient care in the
hospital setting — from the emergency department to the intensive care unit to the
general ward. And with extensively updated content reflecting the latest evidencebased information, this new fifth edition contains everything you need to succeed
in today’s fast-paced acute care environment. Evidenced-based information is woven
throughout the guide to ensure you are equipped with the proven knowledge needed
to manage the acuity of patients in the hospital environment. Up-to-date content
on medications, laboratory tests, diagnostics, and intervention methods that is
relevant to patients in the acute care environment helps you gain insight on how
these aspects are affected by the acute care setting. Easy-to-read algorithms,
tables, boxes, and clinical tips highlight key information and makes finding and
understanding information easier. NEW! Revised content throughout the text
reflects the latest information on the complex and fast-paced acute care setting.
NEW! Expanded chapters on outcome measures, mechanical circulatory support, and
chest pain. NEW! Redesigned airway clearance chapter. NEW! Reformatted nervous
system chapter to enhance clinical integration of content. NEW! Enhanced access to
information on lines and tubes.
Mosby's Dictionary of Medicine, Nursing & Health Professions - eBook Mosby
2016-04-28 Make sense of the complex world of health care with Mosby's Dictionary
of Medicine, Nursing & Health Professions, 10th Edition! This one-stop reference
includes detailed entries that help you communicate more effectively with
colleagues in various disciplines. With over 56,000 definitions, 2,450 photographs
and line drawings, and supporting reference appendixes and atlases, it is an
indispensable reference for students and professionals alike. Over 56,000 entries
offer detailed definitions, as well as the latest information on pathophysiology,
treatment and interventions, and nursing care. More than 2,450 color photographs
and line drawings demonstrate and explain complex conditions and abstract
concepts. Strict, common-sense alphabetical organization makes it easy to find key
terms and definitions. Detailed appendixes provide you with useful information on
lab values, symbols and abbreviations, pharmacology, infection control standards,
and more that can be used throughout your health career. NEW! Approximately 5,000
new and revised definitions reflect the latest developments in health care, drugs,
and nursing terminology. NEW! Completely updated illustrations visually clarify
key definitions to reflect current healthcare practice and equipment.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2016 E-Book Fred F. Ferri 2015-05-28 Ferri’s Clinical
Advisor 2016 is simply the fastest, most effective way to access up-to-date
diagnostic and treatment information on more than 700 common medical conditions.
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The popular "5 books in 1" format provides quick guidance on diseases and
disorders, differential diagnoses, medical algorithms, laboratory tests, and
clinical practice guidelines. An easy-to-use format with cross-references,
outlines, bullets, tables, boxes, and algorithms to expedite your search More than
200 lab tests help hone your skills in reviewing normal values and interpreting
results Electronic access to additional algorithms, new images and tables, EBM
boxes, patient teaching guides, and extra topics. Links between each section allow
you to navigate easily from a selected topic to relevant associated material and
back again
Advanced Practice Nursing of Adults in Acute Care Janet G Foster 2012-05-31
Written by a Clinical Nurse Specialist for Clinical Nurse Specialists, this text
explores the expanding roles and responsibilities of the CNS—from core
competencies and theoretical foundations for practice to caring for the
hospitalized adult to shaping the healthcare system through the CNS’s spheres of
influence.
Adult-Gerontology Acute Care Nurse Practitioner Certification Review E-Book Jill
R. Beavers-Kirby 2021-03-31 Prepare for success on the Adult-Gerontology Acute
Care NP certification exams! Adult-Gerontology Acute Care Nurse Practitioner
Certification Review provides more than 1,300 review questions matching the
subjects in the ANCC and AACN examination blueprints. All questions mirror the
exams’ item formats, including multiple-choice and multiple-select questions, and
are accompanied by answers with detailed rationales. Written by acute care NP
educator Jill Beavers-Kirby and a team of expert contributors, this book provides
the comprehensive review and practice you need to pass your exam! More than 1,300
review questions are provided, along with answers and detailed rationales for
correct answers. Subject areas match the latest ANCC and AACN examination
blueprints, covering major body systems, multisystem disorders, and topics such as
caring practices and collaboration. Question formats match the ANCC and AACN item
formats, including multiple-choice and multiple-select questions. Up-to-date
clinical content reflects the latest evidence-based clinical practice as well as
national and international treatment guidelines and protocols. Test-Taking
Strategies chapter provides tips to improve study habits, strategies for
decreasing anxiety, and techniques to improve students’ critical thinking and
testing skills. A team of highly qualified, expert authors contributes questions
covered by the ANCC and AACN Adult-Gerontology Acute Care NP test plans.
Medical-Surgical Nursing Sharon L. Lewis, RN, PhD, FAAN 2013-12-02 Over the past
three decades, more and more nursing educators have turned to Lewis: MedicalSurgical Nursing for its accurate and up-to-date coverage of the latest trends,
hot topics, and clinical developments in the field of medical-surgical nursing and the new ninth edition is no exception! Written by a dedicated team of expert
authors led by Sharon Lewis, Medical-Surgical Nursing, 9th Edition offers the same
easy-to-read style that students have come to love, along with the timely and
thoroughly accurate content that educators have come to trust. Completely revised
and updated content explores patient care in various clinical settings and focuses
on key topics such as prioritization, critical thinking, patient safety, and
NCLEX® exam preparation. Best of all - a complete collection of interactive
student resources creates a more engaging learning environment to prepare you for
clinical practice. Highly readable format gives you a strong foundation in
medical-surgical nursing. Content written and reviewed by leading experts in the
field ensures that the information is comprehensive, current, and clinically
accurate. Bridge to NCLEX Examination review questions at the end of each chapter
reinforce key content while helping you prepare for the NCLEX examination with
both standard and alternate item format questions. UNIQUE! "Levels of Care"
approach explains how nursing care varies for different levels of health and
illness. More than 50 comprehensive nursing care plans in the book and online
incorporate NIC, NOC, and current NANDA diagnoses, defining characteristics,
expected outcomes, specific nursing interventions with rationales, evaluation
criteria, and collaborative problems. Over 800 full-color illustrations and
photographs clearly demonstrate disease processes and related anatomy and
physiology. NEW! Unfolding case studies included throughout each assessment
chapter help you apply important concepts and procedures to real-life patient
care. NEW! Managing Multiple Patients case studies at the end of each section give
you practice applying your knowledge of various disorders and help you prioritize
and delegate patient care. NEW! Informatics boxes discuss how technology is used
by nurses and patients in health care settings. NEW! Expanded coverage of
evidence-based practice helps you understand how to apply the latest research to
real-life patient care. NEW! Expanded Safety Alerts throughout the book cover
surveillance for high-risk situations. NEW! Separate chapter on genetics expands
on this key topic that impacts nearly every condition with a focus on the
practical application to nursing care of patients. NEW! Expanded coverage of
delegation includes additional Delegation Decisions boxes covering issues such as
hypertension and postoperative patient care. NEW! Genetic Risk Alerts and Genetic
Link headings highlight specific genetic issues related to body system assessments
and disorders. NEW! Revised art program enhances the book's visual appeal and
lends a more contemporary look throughout.
Mosby's Pathology for Massage Therapists - E-Book Susan G. Salvo 2013-12-27
Written by a massage therapist for massage therapists, Mosby's Pathology for
Massage Therapists, 3rd Edition provides direct information along with focused
recommendations. Coverage of over 340 pathologies helps you appropriately tailor
massage treatment, and more than 750 full-color photographs and illustrations make
it easier to recognize common pathologies. This edition includes a new chapter on
geriatric massage and has been extensively reviewed by over a dozen experts in the
massage and medical fields. Written by massage therapy educator and practitioner
Susan Salvo, this resource provides the pathology knowledge you need to succeed on
licensure and certification exams and in practice. A traffic light icon appears
before each pathology in the book, designating whether massage is contraindicated
(red), local contraindication (yellow), or indicated (green) for that particular
pathology. Consistent format for each chapter makes it easy to find key
information with learning objectives, list of pathologies, system overview, and
pathologies, including description, etiology, signs and symptoms, treatment, and
massage considerations. Student-friendly features in each chapter include learning
objectives and self-tests that measure your comprehension. Medical Technology
boxes highlight special populations, such as clients in wheelchairs or with
pacemakers, and explain what the medical device is, and what special precautions
or contraindications you should be aware of before working on these clients.
Spotlight on Research boxes summarize recent studies of massage therapy and its
effects. Student resources on an Evolve companion website include interactive
activities, video clips of techniques, animations, the Body Spectrum coloring
book, flashcards, review questions, additional case studies, an image collection,
an audio glossary, study tips, stress-busting tips, research updates, and more.
Mosby's Pathology for Massage Therapists Online reinforces content covered in the
book and provides a dynamic way to learn key concepts, with features including
recall activities, rollover glossary terms and definitions, animations, quizzes,
and Clinical Tips boxes. (Available separately.)
Mosby's Dictionary of Medicine, Nursing & Health Professions - E-Book Mosby
2021-07-21 Make sense of complex medical terms with this comprehensive reference!
Mosby’s Dictionary of Medicine, Nursing & Health Professions, 11th Edition
includes more than 56,000 authoritative definitions along with 2,450 illustrations
— that’s twice the number of images found in other medical dictionaries.
3/5

Downloaded from vogaanvragenonline.nl on August 11, 2022 by guest

Appendixes in the book and online make it easy to look up frequently used
information, and an enhanced eBook version includes animations, audio
pronunciations, and more. Helping you communicate more effectively in the
workplace, this reference is an indispensable reference for students, nurses, and
healthcare professionals. More than 56,000 entries offer detailed definitions, as
well as the latest information on pathophysiology, treatment and interventions,
and nursing care. More than 2,450 color photographs and line drawings demonstrate
and explain complex conditions and abstract concepts. Convenient alphabetical
organization makes it easy to find key terms and definitions. Color Atlas of Human
Anatomy includes clearly labeled drawings for easy A&P reference. Detailed
appendixes provide useful information on lab values, pharmacology and clinical
calculations, NIC and NOC, infection control standards, and more that can be used
throughout your healthcare career. NEW! Approximately 5,000 new and revised
definitions reflect the latest developments in health care, drugs, and nursing
terminology. NEW! Approximately 500 new and updated illustrations are included.
NEW! Enhanced eBook includes linked audio pronunciations, animations, and
integrated reference tables. NEW information on population health is included.
NEW! Significant revisions of pharmacology content bring this information up to
date. NEW! Added pronunciations are provided in this edition.
Clinical Naturopathic Medicine Leah Hechtman 2018-08-16 Written by Leah Hechtman,
Clinical Naturopathic Medicine is a foundation clinical text integrating the
holistic traditional principles of naturopathic philosophy with the scientific
rigour of evidence-based medicine (EBM) to support contemporary practices and
principles. The text addresses all systems of the body and their related common
conditions, with clear, accessible directions outlining how a practitioner can
understand health from a naturopathic medicine and apply naturopathic medicines to
treat patients individually. These treatments include herbal medicine, nutritional
medicine and lifestyle recommendations. All chapters are structured by system and
then by condition, so readers are easily able to navigate the content by chapter
and heading structure. Systematic text structure to support reader engagement
Integrative naturopathic treatments for all conditions and systems Detailed and
extensively referenced interaction tables for nutritional (supplemental and
dietary) and herbal medicines, plus pharmaceutical medications Skilfully bridges
foundational traditional principles and practice of naturopathy with evidencedbased medicine to assist readers with their integration into the current
healthcare system New chapters – Diagnostics, Case taking and treatment and
Nutritional medicine (Dietary) Rigorously researched with over 10,000 references
from the latest scientific papers and historical texts Every section, chapter,
system and condition has been expanded and updated to the latest recommendations
General Practice Kerryn Phelps 2011 The aim of the book is to provide a
comprehensive General Practice text book which takes a contemporary, integrative
approach to diagnosis, investigation and management of health issues and disease
states encountered in the general practice environment. The book will cover the
philosophy underpinning general practice in the 21st Century, and deal with
primary and secondary prevention as well as acute and chronic disease management.
General Practice: The Integrative Approach will inform doctors as fully as
possible about potential treatment and prevention options, as well as potential
pitfalls according to the growing evidence base in this area. The book is directed
at best practice rather than alternative practice. The first section of the
textbook lays the foundations and principles of Integrative Medicine and the
second section examines important medical conditions in a systems based approach.
Each chapter begins by detailing the allopathic medical and consulting knowledge
required of a standard GP text, discussing physiology and pharmacological
management plans of systems-based conditions. The chapter then leads into an
evidence-based discussion of the therapeutic options available for the treatment
of associated factors, essentially providing practitioners with the knowledge
required to adapt their approach to meet the needs of the individual patient. A
national panel of experts with experience in Chinese medicine, herbal medicine,
nutritional medicine, naturopathy, and exercise therapy have contributed to their
various fields of expertise to incorporate management plans that utilise a variety
of therapeutic modalities to achieve the best clinical outcome. Incorporates
evidence-based and safe therapies including conventional medical care, lifestyle
interventions, complementary therapies. Approach is holistic in focus Focuses on
prevention and health promotion Symptomatic layout matches the approach of
contemporary medical curriculum Each therapeutic modality and therapeutics
contributor will be allocated an icon, throughout the book the icon will appear
near the corresponding therapeutics text for easy modality reference Unique
chapter - Integrative Medicine and the Law - covering medico-legal issues. Ready
reference herb/drug interaction chart
Conceptual Nursing Care Planning Mariann M. Harding 2021-01-19 73 conceptual
nursing care plans are based on Giddens concepts. Logical format for conceptual
nursing care plans includes a definition of the concept, clinical problems, common
causes, manifestations, outcomes, interventions, related concepts, and related
clinical problems. Guidance for prioritized care planning organizes interventions
in an assess-intervene-teach format, to help identify the most important priority
interventions for patients. Use of standardized nursing language conveys concepts
and clinical problems in easily understandable language that is commonly used in
clinical settings, organizing care plans around terminology recognized by the
American Nurses Association and easily understood by other healthcare
professionals. UNIQUE! Wide-ranging approach covers concepts that are not
addressed in other texts, such as health disparities, risk in pregnancy, impaired
immunity, substance use, sensory deficits, continuity of care, and the dying
process. Introduction opens the book by explaining the components of a conceptual
nursing care plan and how to use the book to create patient-centered nursing care
plans. Conceptual Care Map Creator on the Evolve website helps document care
planning projects and clinical assignments. Expert authors Mariann Harding and
Debra Hagler are nursing thought leaders and editors of the bestselling Lewis’s
Medical Surgical Nursing: Assessment and Management of Clinical Problems.
Patient Education: A Practical Approach Richard D. Muma 2011-01-01 Patient
Education: A Practical Approach, Second Edition is included in the 2015 edition of
the essential collection of Doody s Core Titles. Patient Education: A Practical
Approach, Second Edition offers students and practitioners a straight-forward
approach to patient education, coupled with simple tools and resources to use when
meeting with patients about their conditions. With over 350 figures and
illustrations, and including patient education handouts, this concise guide is
practical for classroom learning and application in the clinician setting."
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2020 E-Book Fred F. Ferri 2019-06-01 Significantly
updated with the latest developments in diagnosis and treatment recommendations,
Ferri’s Clinical Advisor 2020 features the popular "5 books in 1" format to
organize vast amounts of information in a clinically relevant, user-friendly
manner. This efficient, intuitive format provides quick access to answers on 1,000
common medical conditions, including diseases and disorders, differential
diagnoses, and laboratory tests – all reviewed by experts in key clinical fields.
Updated algorithms, along with hundreds of new figures, tables, and boxes, ensure
that you stay current with today’s medical practice. Contains significant updates
throughout, covering all aspects of current diagnosis and treatment. Features 27
all-new topics including chronic traumatic encephalopathy, medical marijuana,
acute respiratory failure, gallbladder carcinoma, shift work disorder, radial
tunnel syndrome, fertility preservation in women, fallopian tube cancer, primary
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chest wall cancer, large-bowel obstruction, inguinal hernia, and bundle branch
block, among others. Includes a new appendix covering Physician Quality Reporting
System (PQRS) Measures. Provides current ICD-10 insurance billing codes to help
expedite insurance reimbursements. Patient Teaching Guides for many of the
diseases and disorders are included, most available in both English and Spanish
versions, which can be downloaded and printed for patients.
Massage Therapy Susan G. Salvo 2015-01-01 Covering massage fundamentals,
techniques, and anatomy and physiology, this comprehensive text provides a solid
foundation in massage therapy and manual therapy. Includes case studies, expanded
rehabilitation content, an emphasis on kinesiology, coverage of Thai massage,
lines drawings, and over 700 full-color illustrations.--From publisher
description.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2017 E-Book Fred F. Ferri 2016-05-27 Access up-to-date
diagnostic and treatment information on more than 700 common medical conditions
with Ferri’s Clinical Advisor 2017, which boasts the popular "5 books in 1"
format! Published annually and now in its 19th year, it provides quick guidance on
diseases and disorders, differential diagnoses, medical algorithms, laboratory
tests, and clinical practice guidelines, while additional electronic content
equips you with e-only topics, images, tables, and much more. Updated content by
experts in key clinical fields helps you keep pace with the speed of modern
medicine. Popular "5 books in 1" format includes cross-references, outlines,
bullets, tables, boxes, and algorithms to help expedite search. Diseases and
Disorders section features more than 300 new figures and tables, as well as 20 new
topics including: cyclic vomiting syndrome, traveler’s diarrhea, chronic pruritus,
post-herpetic neuralgia, enteropathic arthritis, and hoarding disorder.
Differential Diagnosis section highlights 50 new topics, including: alcoholrelated seizures, dysentery and inflammatory enterocolitis, hair loss, cystic and
solid pancreatic lesions, and COPD decompensation. New algorithms offer important
diagnostic information on 19 added conditions, including allergic reaction to
vaccines, cardiac arrest, occupational asthma, urinary tract infection, and
vertigo and dizziness. Current ICD-10 insurance billing codes help expedite
insurance reimbursements.
Massage Therapy - E-Book Susan G. Salvo 2015-03-25 Covering massage fundamentals,
techniques, and anatomy and physiology, Susan Salvo’s Massage Therapy: Principles
and Practice, 5th Edition brings a whole new meaning to the word ‘comprehensive.’
This student-friendly text boasts more than 700 illustrations and expanded
sections on neuroscience, research, and special populations, plus new line
drawings in the kinesiology chapter of origins and insertions that match the
painted skeletons found in most classrooms. It makes the essential principles of
massage therapy more approachable and prepares you for success in class, on
licensing and board certification exams, and in a wide range of therapeutic
practice settings. Clear, straightforward approach simplifies complex content for
easier understanding. Complete anatomy and physiology section, in addition to
material on techniques and foundations, gives you all the information you need in
just one book. Certification Practice Exam on Evolve mimics the major
certification exams in format and content, builds confidence, and helps increase
pass rates. Over 700 high-quality illustrations, including line drawings and
halftones, clarify difficult concepts in vibrant detail. Case studies challenge
you to think critically and apply your understanding to realistic scenarios,
foster open-mindedness, and stimulate dialogue. Profile boxes provide an
inspirational, real-world perspective on massage practice from some of the most
respected authorities in massage and bodywork. Clinical Massage chapter focuses on
massage in clinical settings like hospitals, nursing homes, and medical offices to
broaden your career potential. Two business chapters loaded with skills to make
you more marketable and better prepared for today's competitive job market. Video
icons refer you to the Evolve site featuring about 120 minutes of video covering
techniques, routines, client interaction sequences, and case studies that
facilitate the learning process and the practical application of the material.
Evolve icons listed in each chapter encourage you to go beyond the lecture and
reading assignments and learn more on the Evolve site. Evolve boxes at the end of
each chapter list Chapter Extras found on Evolve that reinforce concepts learned
in the chapter.
Advanced Practice Nursing in the Care of Older Adults Laurie Kennedy-Malone
2014-01-20 Explore effective ways to enhance the wellness and independence of
older adults across the wellness-illness continuum. From an overview of the
theories of aging and assessment through the treatment of disorders, including
complex illnesses, this evidence-based book provides the comprehensive
gerontological coverage you need to prepare for your role as an Advanced Practice
Nurse. Understand how to easily identify factors that may affect the wellness of
your patients and their families. Plus, enhance your critical-thinking skills with
real-world case studies that bring concepts to life.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2015 E-Book Fred F. Ferri 2014-07-26 Ferri’s Clinical
Advisor 2015 is the fastest, most effective way to access current diagnostic and
therapeutic information on more than 700 common medical conditions. Dr. Ferri’s
popular "5 books in 1" format provides quick guidance on short QT syndrome,
microscopic polyangiitis, fungal meningitis, and much more. This medical reference
makes the answers you need even easier to find - anytime, anywhere. Consult this
title on your favorite e-reader, conduct rapid searches, and adjust font sizes for
optimal readability. Review normal values and interpret results for more than 200
lab tests. Improve your family healthcare practice’s efficiency with costeffective referral and consultation guidelines. Identify and treat a broader range
of disorders, including diabetic foot infections, hypergonadism, and acute liver
failure, with 22 new topics in the Diseases & Disorders section. Improve your
interpretation of presenting symptoms with 38 new topics and 40 new images in the
Differential Diagnosis section, and optimize patient care with more than 250 new
figures and tables. Rapidly find the answers you need with separate sections on
diseases and disorders, differential diagnosis, clinical algorithms, laboratory
results, and clinical preventive services, plus an at-a-glance format that uses
cross-references, outlines, bullets, tables, boxes, and algorithms to expedite
your search. Expedite insurance reimbursements with current ICD-9 and future
ICD-10 insurance billing codes. Access full-color images and more than 90 onlineonly topics at Expert Consult, as well as EBMs, Suggested Reading, Patient
Teaching Guides, and additional algorithms.
Family Nurse Practitioner Certification Review - E-Book JoAnn Zerwekh 2016-09-01
Ensure that you’re thoroughly prepared for the Family Nurse Practitioner (FNP)
certification exam with more than 1,500 questions! Family Nurse Practitioner
Certification Review, 3rd Edition reflects the latest evidence-based clinical
practice and national treatment guidelines and protocols. This comprehensive
resource features more than 1,500 high-quality multiple-choice questions with
detailed rationales for correct answers. Questions related to patient safety are
highlighted with a QSEN safety icon to highlight the graduate-level safety
competency of the Quality & Safety Education for Nurses initiative. It also
includes a companion Evolve website with virtually unlimited, randomly generated
practice exams that match the length and question distribution of the actual AANP
and ANCC FNP certification exams. More than 1,500 multiple-choice questions with
by detailed rationales help students understand the reasoning behind each answer.
Division of clinical chapters into Physical Examination and Diagnostic Tests,
Disorders, and Pharmacology makes it easy for students to locate specific
information within each system. Chapters on Research and Theory and Professional
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Issues provide information on professional competencies important to the FNP role.
Multiple-choice questions that mirror FNP certification exam formats give you
realistic exam practice. NEW! Updated questions throughout review the latest
evidence-based clinical practice and national treatment guidelines and protocols
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to prepare students for the AANP and ANCC FNP certification exams and clinical
practice. NEW! Questions emphasizing patient safety are highlighted to reinforce
the graduate-level safety competency of the Quality & Safety Education for Nurses
initiative.
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